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Did you know?
For the 2021-2022 School Year 130 students are receiving a Viner
Scholarship, that's up from 124 students last year? The total scholarship
amount awarded for this school year is $835,000. This could not have
been done without the support from our partners and our community.

Since our inception in 2015 , 72 Viner scholars have graduated with a 4
year Bachelors degree. As of this year, we are approaching 100%
graduation rates.

Thank you to Rotary Downtown Boca Raton

Thank you Rotary Downtown Boca Raton for sponsoring and mentoring 6
Viner Scholars in the medical field. Everley majors in Nursing at FSU,
Monisha majors in Nursing at PBSC, Jeremie majors in Radiology at
PBSC, and Brady majors in Biology at FAU. From the class of 2024,
Juliana at PBSC majors in Nursing, and Eureka at FAU majors in Biology.



Florida Prepaid Foundation partnered on 24
additional scholarships

Thank you Florida Prepaid Foundation. This is the fourth year of
partnership. For the 2021-2022 school year, 24 additional 4-year

scholarships were granted making a Total of 59 Current Viner Scholars
receiving a Viner Scholars Florida Prepaid Scholarship.

Congratulations to our recent

Viner Scholar Graduates!



Jean Max
Maradieu
​Viner Scholar Jean graduated
this summer with a Bachelor's
Degree in Business
Administration with a
concentration in Accounting.
He plans to study the next six
months to earn his Certified
Public Accountant certificate.
Afterwards he would like to
work at a public firm as an
auditor. His advice for
upcoming Viner Scholars is to:
"get involved, study really
hard, and focus on the journey
not just the destination."

Rodeley Pierre ​
​Viner Scholar Rodeley
graduated in May with a
Bachelor's Degree in Health
Education and Behavior and
Minor in Sociology. She plans
to attend physician assistant
school.

Alex Saint Fleur

​Viner Scholar Alex Saint Fleur
graduated this summer with a
Dual Bachelor's degree in
Accounting and Finance. He
plans to begin his first
accounting job in fall and
study for the CPA exam. His
advice to freshmen Viner
Scholars is: "Don't be afraid to
ask questions. New students
should find an advisor that
suits them and continue to ask
questions about their classes
and major. Ask your family
and mentors for guidance as
this will be your first time on
your own. Research your
major and what opportunities
it will lead to post grad."



Reminders: Keep up to date with us

Our social media is updated daily

Find us on Instagram:
@vinerscholars

Like us on Facebook!
Our page is Eda & Cliff Viner
Community Scholars
Foundation

Click here for our community partners!

Benefactors

We want to thank our generous benefactors who have graciously donated to create
scholarships for our Viner Scholars

Amanda & Noah Rosenfarb

Boca West Foundation

Barbara & Dr. Donald
Janower     

Carolyne & Edwin Levy

Donna Nero

​Dr. David and Robin
Lubetkin

Dr. Nidhi and Deep Kumar

Florida Prepaid College
Foundation

The Halperin Family

Hiromi and Robert Printz

Janice & Jeff Sandelman  

Joseph and Sally
Handleman Foundation

Marc and Jemina Frolich

Mirken Foundation

Rob and Tracy Louv

Rotary Club Downtown
Boca Raton

The Rosemurgy Family

Ruth & Norman Rales
Jewish Family Services 

William C Marshall III and
Marc Napolitano-
Napolitano Family

https://vinerscholars.org/about-us/our-partners/


Howard Guggenheim

To learn more about the Viner Scholars Foundation, visit
www.vinerscholars.org, call (561) 544-4436 or
email info@vinerscholars.org for more details.

Thank you for staying updated with the latest news of the Viner Scholars
foundation! Thank you for staying involved in the student's lives by making their
futures brighter everyday.

Follow Us

 ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/VINERSCHOLARS.ORG
https://www.instagram.com/vinerscholars/

